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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE WORKING GROUP

As decided by the Working Group at its meeting of March 9, 2004, the Chair requests that the permanent missions transmit to the Permanent Council Secretariat:

a. Preliminary comments on the document presented by the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights and entitled “Inter-American Program for the Promotion and Protection of the Human Rights of Migrants in the Framework of the Organization of American States” (CP/CAJP-2038/03)

b. Additional suggestions for the preparation of an Inter-American Program for the Protection of the Human Rights of Migrants

At the request of some permanent missions, the Chair has extended the deadline for the receipt of comments and suggestions to Friday, March 26, 2004.

The Secretariat will compile the information received and present it to the delegations for consideration on March 29, 2004.
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